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This is a ridiculous bill to propose after decades of successful voting by mail in 

Oregon. I am very concerned about the state of voting rights in the nation and 

especially surprised and disappointed to see this even being floated in Oregon. I 

STRONGLY OPPOSE revoking vote by mail in Oregon.  

 

I am a working mother whose PTO is already limited due to kids illness and taking 

out of daycare. Voting by mail is one way to support working mothers and working 

class families.  

 

 


